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BOOK NOW FOR THE HOLIDAY FOOTBALL CAMP
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You can now invite friends and family to the Kinder - Year 9 October Holiday Football Camp
Date: Tuesday 8 - Friday 11 October 2019 (2nd week of the holidays)
Time: 8.30am - 2.30pm

The College is excited to announce that we are opening the School Holiday Football Camp to
students at Thomas Hassall Anglican College, their friends and family.

Students will be involved in activities that develop skills and promote understanding of the
game. The daily training will be designed to improve the skill level of each individual.

Our Football Director, Mr Sonny Makko will be leading the program and it is offered to boys and
girls in Kindergarten to Year 9.

BOOK NOW!

We are now taking bookings, so get in early to avoid missing out on some holiday football
fun!. view the flyer here and book online here
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